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 HEALTH AND SAFETY BULLETIN 

 West Nile Virus 

 

This Bulletin has been prepared for faculty and staff of Queen's University and includes 

information concerning both health and workplace issues related to the West Nile Virus.   

 

Queen's University is in frequent contact with the local Public Heath authorities and will post 

regular updates on the West Nile Virus on the Environmental Health & Safety Web Site 

Environmental Health & Safety - 

/risk/safety
https://www.ontario.ca/page/outdoor-health
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/west-nile-virus.html
https://www.who.int/news-room/fact-sheets/detail/west-nile-virus
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Minimize You Risk

https://www.canada.ca/en/health-canada/services/about-pesticides/insect-repellents.html

